
 
Dance Department 
Mon 10/12/2020 7:00 AM 
To: DANCE - CHOREOGRAPHY-All Students, DANCE - PERFORMANCE-All Students, DANCE-All Students, Sender Custom 
Email List <zotmail@uci.edu> 

Hello UCI Dancers, 

Congratulations, we have made it through the first week of the fall quarter! I know there were some 
technology glitches this week, but we’ll get things smoothed out. I hope that you are getting all your 
enrollments handled. As you know add/drops need to be completed by Friday 10/16. 

Thanks! 

Best, 

Molly 

----- 

Molly Lynch 

Chair and Professor - Dance Department 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

(949) 824-7226 

-------------------------------- 

Safety Training 

Please note the new safety requirement: any students temporarily visiting campus, with prior 
approval, will also need to complete a mandatory safety training. Please visit either webpage: 

Healthy Practices Training at https://training.studentaffairs.uci.edu/  

CampusGroups at https://campusgroups.uci.edu/  

Once you receive your certificate, you may forward it to dance@uci.edu to store on file. 

Thank you! 
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